Norman Hsu
1431 Broadway
10th Floor

New York, NY  10018

Dear Norman,
Thanks very much for the opportunity to visit with you last week.  I enjoyed hearing your thoughts and concerns on the direction of the country.    
Thank you for your commitment to contribute and raise $25,000 to become a part of my Speaker’s Cabinet – our campaign to elect a Democratic Speaker of the House.  I am personally grateful for your willingness to contribute $5,000 before March 31st. 
With less than a year until Congressional elections, Democrats have gained momentum with a clear vision for progress and a national mood firmly united against the leadership of House Republicans. Democrats believe that together, America can do better.

Our efforts at the DCCC will be about winning elections by setting the right priorities for our nation and its future.  House Democrats look forward to a battle of ideas with the Republicans that will engage and motivate voters across this great country.

I am honored by your friendship and support.  With your help and our strong message, we will win the House for the American people.  I hope to see you again soon.

Best regards,

Nancy Pelosi

House Democratic Leader


